
The City of Pflugerville, Texas is soliciting bids for furnishing all labor, materials, tools and equipment 
and performing all work required for the Colorado River Raw Water Intake Screen Replacements 
project which consists of the removal of silt buildup around the existing screens in order to replace the 
existing stainless steel raw water intake screens with larger copper alloy screens for zebra mussel 
control.  Sealed bids will be received until 3:00 p.m. on Thursday, September 2, 2021. 

Copies of the specifications and bid documents will be available on Wednesday August 18, 2021 and 
may be examined at the following location:  

- www.civcastusa.com, Project ID – “Co. Raw Water Intake Screen Replacements”

Questions are posted through Civcast and bids are submitted in person to City Hall (100 E. Main Street, 
Suite 500 Pflugerville, TX 78660). 

Separate sealed bids addressed to the City of Pflugerville, will be received until Thursday, September 
2, 2021 at 3:00 P.M. at the City of Pflugerville City Hall, 100 East Main, Suite 100, Pflugerville, Texas 
78660 at which time they will be at which time they will be publicly opened and read aloud at Suite 
500.  Refer to the project information on Civcast for more details how to attend the Bid Opening 
held at the City Council Chambers, 100 E. Main Street, Suite 500 Pflugerville, TX 78660.  A 
mandatory pre-bid meeting for the project will be held on the project site at 1:00 pm on August 26, 2021, 
refer to the project information on Civcast for more details. 

The City of Pflugerville reserves the rights to reject any and all bids and to waive any informalities in bids 
received; to eliminate a portion of the work or add additional work as required to keep the total contract 
amount within the funds budgeted; to award any parts or combination of parts of the project it deems 
necessary; and any other rights established under the laws of the State of Texas. 

http://www.civcastusa.com/

